
 

Dear Students, 

We sincerely invite you to parƟcipate in the University of Toronto and Scarborough Campus's 

Intensive Pre‐University Program (IPP) webinars! The University of Toronto (UofT) is one of 

Canada’s most presƟgious higher educaƟon insƟtuƟons, known for its excellence in academic 

research and diverse learning environment. The Scarborough Campus (UTSC), established in 

1964, offers a variety of undergraduate programs and is the only UofT campus that offers Co‐op 

opportuniƟes to help students succeed academically and professionally.  

This webinar is for students who wish to study in Canada in September 2025 (applicaƟon 

deadline is Feb 20). It will provide informaƟon about the school's programs, details about the 

Summer Pre‐University Program, and answers to any quesƟons regarding the applicaƟon 

process. Here are the upcoming webinar dates: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

: Introduction to the University of Toronto and

: IPP Application Q&A Session

: Introduction to the University of Toronto and

February 1 (Saturday) at 9 PM

Scarborough Campus's Intensive Pre‐University Program (IPP)

February 5 (Wednesday) at 9 PM
Scarborough Campus's Intensive Pre‐University Program (IPP)

February 10 (Monday) at 9 PM

We hope you will actively participate and seize this opportunity to learn more about your future
educational journey! We look forward to seeing you online!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,
Pam

International Academic Programs and Initiatives
ipp.utsc@utoronto.ca

Registration Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85138868567

Registration Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89999768052

Registration Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88049878328




